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THANK YOU Mrs. Bremner and Ms. Campbell for going above and beyond!  These two ladies 

work alongside the teachers and assist them to become their best for the students. 

 
For the first day of school our attendance was for Kindergarten 96.25% and at the First 

Grade it was 88.96%.  Mrs. Tatsey, Mrs. Siliezar, Ms. St.Goddard, and Ms. Bullshoe have 

hit the ground running on those Home Visits. 

 



     Where we are going and improvements we need to make… Leadership Goals 

 
We know what we need to do with our PreK, Kindergarten, and First Grade.  During 

Leadership Week we sat down as a team and discussed what worked and what did not. 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

THANK YOU for all your support!   

We look forward to a great 2017 - 2018  

school year, as our doors are always open, we offer 

handshakes, smiles, coffee, and a safe learning 

environment.  

 It will be a GREAT school year at .... 



 


